
ROBO CALL SEPTEMBER 1, 2022 

Good afternoon. This is Fr. Joe, your pastor. I hope you are doing well. 

This Friday is First Friday. The Women’s First Friday Encounter meets in St. 

Francis Hall at 9:00 a.m., followed by Adoration at 11:00 a.m. and Benediction at 

noon. Everyone is invited to Adoration.  Don’t miss the opportunity to rest in the 

Lord. 

This past Sunday, August 28th, we had a terrific potluck luncheon and celebration 

after the 11:15 a.m. Mass. I was filled with gratitude for all the birthday wishes. 

We drew the winning raffle tickets, and D. Ewing won $300.00, J. Dant won 

$500.00, and J. Henry won $1,000.00.  Congratulations to all three.  For the rest of 

us, there is always next year. 

 

Monday is Labor Day, and the parish office will be closed. The church will be 

closed right after the 7:00 a.m. Mass and the Rosary will have to be said privately 

on Monday.  

 

On Saturday, September 24th, we have “A Night at the Races.” Horses are on sale 

for $20.00 each at the school and at the parish office. Don’t miss this opportunity 

to enjoy some fellowship and fun. Babysitting services will be available on that 

evening, but please note that children must be potty-trained and there will be a 

sign-up.  All proceeds go to the Capital Campaign. 

 

I want to thank you for continuing your financial support of the parish. 

 

For more information and up-dates, please visit the church website at 

www.saintjosephcc.com. 

In the meantime, I continue to keep you in my prayers and thoughts each day. Take 

care and be safe. 

 

http://www.saintjosephcc.com/

